
 

 
 
 
 
3rd April 2022 
 
Here is the latest news flash from the Marina Alta Classic Car Club. 
 
 

 
 

Ace Café – Sunday 10th April 2022 
 

 
 
This is going ahead at El Campo as usual. 10:30 to 13:00. We hope to see you there. 
 
 

 
 

Is there a Sunday Rally in April? 
 
This is reminder for our new members. April is one of the two months when we organise one of the 
two bigger rallies in the year; Spring Gallop in April and Annual Rally in September. So, there’s no 
Sunday/monthly rally in April (or September). 
 

 
 

  



 
 
 
 
 

Spring Gallop – Sunday 24th to Tuesday 26th April 2022 
 

 
 
The Spring Gallop 2022 is all organised and we hope all those participating will have a really good 
time! There are 18 cars and 35 members going. If you missed the deadline and would still like to 
consider going, email Alan Martin (alan.martin@marinaaltaccc.com). It may be too late but, equally, 
the hotel might be able to squeeze you in. Information was in previous news flashes; copies on the 
website in the Member Area. 
 

 
 

Concours Day – 29th May 2022 
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Concours Day will be held at Denia Marina, as in previous years. We have special permission to enter 
the dockside and the cars will look magnificent parked alongside the beautiful yachts and motor 
boats. We have a team of judges who will inspect the cars (not too harshly!) and award trophies. 
There are trophies for 1st, 2nd and 3rd in Group A, B and C cars and 1st for Group D (kit cars). Judging 
will take place before lunch and the award ceremony will take place immediately after lunch, during 
coffee. Car entry will be 5€, to be paid on the day, to cover the cost of the trophies. 
 
More detail will follow later this month but, in the meantime, get tinkering, cleaning and polishing!!! 
 

 
 

Charity Paella – 26th June 2022 
 

 
 
Our main charity money raising event this year will be on Sunday 26th June 2022 and will be held at 
Font Santa, Moraira. There will be 3 types of paella available; meat, fish and vegetable, along with 
the normal selection of salads and desserts, as well as wine, beer, etc. Music will be provided by Rob 
Cooper’s 20/20 band. There will be a rally beforehand, which will finish at the site. 
 
The 2022 charity is Teulada/Moraira Alzheimer’s Association. 
 
More detail will follow next month. 
 

 
 

  



 
 
 
 
 

2021 charity – Tanamera Hunting Dog Rescue 
 

 
 
Last year’s charity was Tanamera Hunting Dog Rescue and, at the AGM in January, we awarded them 
309€. Jacky from Tanamera was overwhelmed and very thankful. She chose to spend the donation 
on dog food and this is a photo of her car suitably filled! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you for reading this news flash and I hope you found it useful. If you have any comments you 
can email me, using peter.alt@marinaaltaccc.com. 
I hope to see you soon. 

Peter Alt 
President 
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